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Spring 
Updates 2021

The frozen lake has melted,  there are boats and 

wave runners already enjoying the lake, and  here 

in our little neighborhood, our newly renovated 

BOAT LAUNCH is ready for summer fun. 

CLBA will be celebrating 
it’s 100th birthday this 
year.  If anyone has 
pictures they would like to 
share from over the years, 
particularly from “the old 
days”, we will put them up 
on our website.  Contact 
the CLBA.

http://www.clba.us/


For current slip holder, remember
There is a waitlist for boat slips for the 
2021 season.   Your boat must be in the 
water by Father’s Day 2021  in order to 
guarantee your reserved slip.
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Important Watercraft Launch 
Project Update

It’s ready to use!  

Thanks to John Feld for all his work on getting 
this much needed project completed 

Please note…All unpaid association dues as of December 31, 2020  are 
considered delinquent and a late charge will be added to your balance.  In 
addition,  liens will be served if you are in serious arrears.  

Over the last year, we have
added new swings, picnic
tables and benches to the
beach area. The swing set
has been painted and the
common area is ready for
some good family fun. It’s a
great place to enjoy family
gatherings and make great
summer memories.

Mark your calendars…
The CLBA 2021 Annual Meeting will be 

held on July 10, details to follow.
All CLBA members “in good standing” are 

strongly encouraged to attend!

Tim & Elizabeth Koesser
Kevin Marcus

Save the Date

New CLBA 
Members :
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